
                                                                 
 

From: The Postgraduate Tutors - Dr Liliana Janik, Dr Sophia Shellard, Dr 

James Riley and Dr Hilary Marlow 

                                                                                                                                    
 
Dear Postgraduate 
 
 
Welcome to Girton College. We hope that you will have a productive and 
enjoyable stay here. 
 
We are the four Postgraduate Tutors in the college. Each postgraduate 

student is allocated to a Tutor who will be available for help with any personal 
or pastoral issues, including financial matters, which you may wish to discuss 
with someone. If we cannot help you directly we will probably know who can. 

Your Tutor is a useful intermediary for many situations and can sometimes 
help with academic matters too, if you experience difficulties. Tutors can also 

supply references for many situations.  
 
As Postgraduate Tutors we will each be in email contact with our students at 

the start of term, so when you receive the email you will know who your Tutor 
is and how to contact them. 

 
Due to the unprecedented situation this year, we may not be able to meet you 
face to face as often as we would like, but please be assured that we are 

available by email and can be contacted by phone,  Zoom meetings can also 
be arranged.. 

 
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 

Dr Liliana Janik 
Dr Hilary Marlow 

Dr Sophia Shellard 
Dr James Riley 


